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MEC MSHENGU CONGRATULATES EDENDALE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL AS 

NATIONAL CHAMPIONS 

 

The MEC for the Department of Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu congratulates 

Edendale Technical High School Ladies Football Team for being crowned National Champions 

in the Pan African School Championships that were held in Bloemfontein last week. 

 

The team will represent the country in the continental competition that will be held in the 

Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) from 17 to 21 February 2022.   

 

“The school has to accommodate all aspects of life and give learners an opportunity to excel in 

various gifts. Despite financial challenges, we do all we can to get the best to coach our kids 

because we know that it is not everyone who is going to be an academic,” said the Principal of 

the school, Mr Fano Ngubane.  

 

The team’s coach, Ms Ntombifithi (Mchichwa) Khumalo thanked the community of Edendale for 

the support and promised that if her team doesn’t not come back with a trophy, they are definitely 

going to be in the top four. 

 

“We congratulate the school for this achievement and we are confident, that they are going to 

make not only the province, but the entire country proud,” said MEC Kwazi Mshengu.  

 

The MEC thanked the school leadership, including the coach of the team for working hard to 

ensure that learners realise their true potential. 
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